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16 December 2016 
 
 

MEDIA COVERAGE ON ST GEORGE MINING 
 
 
St George Mining Limited (ASX: SGQ) (“St George” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce that an 
article regarding St George has been published in the December 2016 edition of The Pick, a resources 
sector investment magazine.  
 
The Pick is available online and is also distributed nationally with The Australian Financial Review. 
 
The article on St George – St George Set to Shine in 2017 – can be viewed on our website at 
http://stgm.com.au/page/media 
 
This article was commissioned by the Company. 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
 
John Prineas 
Executive Chairman 
St George Mining Limited 
(+61) 411 421 253 
John.prineas@stgm.com.au 
www.stgeorgemining.com.au 
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